
Department of Chinese Language and Culture 

(Cheena Bhavana) 
 

 

Visva-Bharati Cheena- Bhavana in association with Consulate 

General of  People’s Republic of China in Kolkata is going to 

organize a High Level Musical Concert “China Story”-- A 

Music Tour for India At5:00pm, on Thursday, 16th March, 2017 

at Visva-Bharati Lipika Auditorium, Santiniketan. 

 
Invitation Cards will be given to the Directors, Principal and 

Head of the Departments. Limited invitation cards will 

be available at the PRO Office for distribution to the students 

and staffs of Visva-Bharati on first come first serve basis 

on 13
th

 & 14
th

 of March, 2017. 

 

 
Dr. Avijit Banerjee 

Head 

Department of Chinese Language and Culture (Cheena Bhavana) 

Bhasha Bhavana, Visva-Bharati 
Santiniketan 

 
 

 


